

NEWSLETTEF



11th Feb 2022

Class 1: Dexter for working hard to improve his throwing and catching skills in PE.

Millie for always trying and getting on with her work.

Class 2: Belle for her superb attitude to learning all week.

Zachary for using amazing adjectives in his writing.

Big Heart Awards are awarded to:-

Imogen in recognition of helping and caring for all her classmates.

Thomas in recognition of being a kind and caring friend to others in his class.



Happy Birthday to Grace who was 7 on the 8th February.

Numbers Club

1st prize Number 129 Mrs S Darbyshire 2nd Prize Number 50 Robert & John Seed

Swimming

Swimming will be changing after half term only Class 2 will be swimming from now on and for the rest of the academic year. Class 1 will be in school as normal.

<u>Judo</u>

Before School Judo Club will take place on Wednesday's after half term 8.00-8.45. Please send forms and money back to school on Tuesday 22nd February if you would like your child to attend.

After School Club

After School Club will be on Thursday's after half term. Class 1 will be Art and Crafts and Class 2 will be multi sports.

Class 1

Mrs Byrne will be back in class after half term.

We hope that you all have a lovely restful half term break and we will see you on Tuesday 22nd February

Diary

Monday 21st February INSET DAY

Tuesday 22nd February School returns after half term

Thursday 24th February "The Bug Man" visiting school

Friday 25th February pm The Virtual Viking Visit—Class 2

Wednesday 2nd March Ash Wednesday (Class 1 will go to St Francis church for Mass)

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day—(children can dress up as their favourite book character)

Monday 7th March 12.15-2.00 Launch of "The Cafod Club" with St Francis Children

Wednesday 9th March 2.00-3.00 Phil from Lancaster Homeless shelter to talk to Class 2

Thursday 10th March Dan Worsley (Author) in school

Friday 11th March Children to dress up as "their future self", what they aim to be when they grow up.